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The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited takes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, makes no representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaims any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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SOUNDWILL HOLDINGS LIMITED

(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Extension of deadline for despatch of circular to 17th May, 2000.

On 12th April, 2000, the board of directors of Soundwill Holdings Limited (the "Company") announced the connected and discloseable transaction (the "Transaction"). Pursuant to Rules 14.13(2) and 14.29(2) of the Listing Rules, a circular regarding the Transaction should be despatched to the shareholders of the Company on or before 4th May, 2000. As the Company requires more time to compile the financial information to be contained in the circular, an application has been made to the Stock Exchange for an extension of time for the despatch of the circular to no later than 17th May, 2000.

By order of the Board
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